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16th October 2019 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

On Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd October we are taking some of our pupils to visit the site of our new 

school building, where archaeologists have made some fascinating discoveries that they would like to 

share with the children. The archaeologists have identified evidence for both Roman and Ancient British 

occupation on this site.  

The children will walk to the site and during their visit the children will have a tour of part of the site, be 

shown artefacts, look around a virtual reality Roman villa and maybe even get the chance to dress up! 

On the day of the visit the children will need to bring to school their wellies in a plastic bag, a waterproof 

jacket with a hood and an extra pair of old / warm trousers. Gloves will also be needed if the weather has 

turned colder. The site is very muddy so wellies or sturdy walking boots are needed, school shoes and 

trainers are not suitable footwear for this visit. Please contact your child’s class teacher as soon as possible 

if this is a problem for you. We have a few pairs of wellies in school for children to use – but not enough for 

a whole class! 

We have been asked by the site team if they could take some photographs during these visits as they use 

images of their work for marketing and in publications. They have confirmed that they never identify 

individual people in the photos. If you do not want your child to be included in these photographs, please 

will you make sure that you inform your child’s class teacher before their visit to the site. Thank you. 

Kestrels class will be visiting the site during the morning of Monday 21st October. 

Should you have any further questions please contact either myself or your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

H Walker 

Hedda Walker  
Deputy Head 
 


